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Weekly Newsletter – Thursday 4th November 2021 

  

School information 
 
Flu Vaccination information. 

Nursery children will not be given a flu 
vaccination at nursery.  If you wish for your 
child to have a flu vaccination, please contact 
your GP.  

A letter is attached to explain the options 
available. 

 

Proposed Federation 

Consultation for the proposed federation of 
Nottingham Nursery School and Mellers 
Primary School is now open.  You should have 
received the consultation document in a 
separate email.  Please contact reception if you 
have not received this. 

Any comments or questions regarding this 
should be directed to 
lucy.juby@nottinghamcity.gov.uk 

 
 

Dear Parents… 

School photographs 

Friday 5th November is school photo day here 
at nursery. If you would like a family photo 
please arrive to nursery at 8.30am. Family 
photos are optional. Your child’s individual 
photos will be organised by your child’s 
teacher during the school day.  

Diwali celebrations 

Due to photo day being on Friday this week, 
we will be celebrating Diwali on Monday 8th 
November 2021 in nursery. 

Dinner  

As the number of children coming in for 
dinner is increasing, its noticeable that some 
struggle to sit at the table to eat. Please could 
you encourage your child to sit at a table for 
10 minutes during mealtimes, and increase 
this by 1 minute every few days.  

Nature Project with Mrs Kiani 

Thank you to the parents who came to Mrs 
Kiani’s nature project this week. We hope you 
enjoyed spending some quality time with 
your children outdoors. If you would like 
more information about this project and 
would like to take part with your 
child/children please speak to a member of 
staff or email Mrs Kiani  

Uzma.kiani@nurseryschool.nottingham.sch.
uk  

 

Key dates 

8.11.2021 – Diwali celebrations 
17.12.2021 – Nursery closed for Christmas break  
04.01.2022 – Nursery reopens to all children.  

Christmas show dates to be confirmed 

Holiday Club 

There will be no holiday club during the 
Christmas break, as Nursery is closed to 
all children during this time.   

There will be a holiday club running in 
February half-term for paid childcare.  
Details will be given nearer the time. 


